
Health: 

We just finished our November unit 

about Nutrition.  Students will bring 

home their student booklets in Fri-

day Folders today. 

 

Grading Day 

We are at the end of the 1st Trimester.  
Next Monday is a day for teachers to com-
plete Progress Reports.  There will be no 
school for kids.  Progress Reports will be 
coming home in Friday Folders on Decem-
ber 7th. 

 

Math 
We have been continuing to practice a variety 

of strategies to solve multi-digit addition and 

subtraction as well as rounding to the nearest 

10 and 100.  I will begin to give multiplication 

timed tests next week.  They will have 2 oppor-

tunities per week to pass the timed tests.  It 

starts with 0s and 1s, then progresses through 

each set of facts.  Any extra practice at home 

with multiplication fact fluency is appreciated!  

By the end of the year, third graders are ex-

pected to be fluent with their multiplication 

facts 1-10. 

 

Spelling/Vocabulary Focus 

This week and next we are working 

with words containing the ‘oi’ and ‘oy’ 

spelling pattern.  Vocab words are: 

annoyed, joyful, destroy, moist, voy-

age, and disappoint. 

 

IXL Focus 
If your child is working on IXL at home 

current areas of focus are:  

Place Value (B section) 

Addition (C section) 

Subtraction (D section) 

Estimation and Rounding (P section) 

 
 
 

 
 
 

The Holdorf Hubbub! 

Coming Up... 

12/3      Teacher Workday  No School   

12/12     Early Release  Dismissal 12:15 

12/20-1/2   Winter Break 
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Have a wonderful weekend! 
 
Heidi Holdorf 
503-825-5333 
hholdorf@sherwood.k12.or.us 


